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Service-related comments 

1. I hope the craft swap will be back this year, twice a year would be 

wonderful – Thanks. 

Thank you for your suggestion. The Craft Swap is a very popular event, which requires 

quite a bit of space, preparation and time, from both staff and volunteers. As a result, the 

library offers this event annually at this time. We hope that you will attend this year’s 

event on Sat., May 6, from 9:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. 
 

Thank you for taking the time to help us improve our service to you. 
If suggested a title for purchase, we have passed it along to staff members who 
order materials. 
 
Ryan Livergood, Executive Director 
Patron comments appear here unabridged and unedited. 
 


